

Rookery Avenue
Ashton-in-Makerfield
Wigan, WN4 9PF
T: 01942 728651
E: enquiries@arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk
W: www.arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr. M. J. Dumican
B.A. (Hons), PGCSE, NPOH, MSc, MEd

September 2025

Dear Parent or Carer

On **Friday 5 September 2025** our Y11 pupils will gather at St Oswald's Church Ashton to celebrate Mass together as they enter their final school year at St Edmund Arrowsmith. This will be an opportunity for the year group, form tutors, senior leaders and all those who support them in their education and learning to pray for their success this year.

We would like to extend the invitation to parents and family members to celebrate Mass with us so that they too can offer their support and prayers during this important time if you are available.

Mass will begin as close to 2.00pm as possible to ensure that pupils are able to return to school on time for buses. There will be seats reserved for parents/family/parishioners towards the back of Church to allow our Y11 pupils and their teachers to be seated together at the front.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of our school over the years and for all your prayers. We very much look forward to celebrating this special Mass with you.

Yours faithfully

M RUANE (MRS) School Chaplain

Moline Ruano